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Dec 8 Public Hearing held to discuss proposed design changes 
to US 181 Harbor Bridge Project
Several residents attended a Public Hearing held at City Hall in December to dis-
cuss proposed design changes to the Harbor Bridge Project, specifically address-
ing property right-of-way within the boundaries of T.C. Ayers Park.  During the hear-
ing, proposed design modifications, potential park impacts and proposed mitigation 
options were reviewed with the public.  Meeting attendees had the opportunity 
to provide public comment regarding the proposed changes.  Under the Recom-
mended Alternative, as presented in the January 2016 Record of Decision for US 
181 Harbor Bridge Project, 5.36 acres of right-of-way was approved for use of T.C. 
Ayers park property.  The proposed design modifications presented at the Decem-
ber 8 Public Hearing, outlined the requirements to use an additional 1.0 acre net 
increase in the amount of right-of-way required from the park property.  Comments 
presented both orally and written will be included in the Public Hearing record.  
Click here to see the complete Dec 8 Public Hearing presentation and exhibits.

Harbor Bridge Project employees spread cheer by sponsoring the Christmas 
Angel Tree
In all, 36 children had a Merrier Christmas thanks to several Harbor Bridge Project employ-
ees.  Everything from bicycles, to clothing and shoes, toys—you name it—were donated 
to select children being fostered at The Ark Assessment Center & Emergency Shelter for 
Youth and Child Protective Services for the Christmas holiday.  A big THANK YOU to all 
employees who participated in support of these children.

http://www.harborbridgeproject.com/december-8-public-hearing/

